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Comments: I strongly oppose the opening of the Ruby Mountain Wildlife Refuge to oil development. The

Mountains are a beautiful, pristine place that I have enjoyed since I was a baby. As a native of Elko, I know that

this place is too special to be opened to the oil industry. It should be preserved for future generations of outdoors

sportspeople and the wildlife that call it home. 


